November 12, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

My passion for libraries has been a life-long affair. As a kid I constantly pushed the limit
of how many books I could check out at a time, and in high school I was even the ASB
Library Board Representative in addition to working as a page after school. This pattern
continued when I left Petersburg to continue my education. Libraries were always my
second home as I completed my studies. Without libraries, I may not have enjoyed
getting my Bachelors degree in Political Science so much that I ended up going back for
a Masters degree in Cultural Studies. No matter where I was or what I was doing,
spending time in the library and singing its praises was always one of my favorite
activities.

Now I have returned home to Petersburg, and would love to reach the next level of
Library Enthusiast by joining the Library Board. I remember how much work there is
involved in these positions, and I am prepared to take on any additional responsibilities as
necessary. Towns like Petersburg thrive when it gets its citizens involved, and I want to
see my hometown be all that it can be.

With our town’s beautiful fresh space, a new day has begun. And I would be honored to
be a part of it. Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,
Chelsea Tremblay



